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Word Around the \Wepp

Weekly Newsletter

CHECK OUT WHAT SGOINGONAROUND THE WEBB!

Mrs. Isabel's elementary class participated in a math and science activity using melted
crayon art. The students created their own art masterpiece by melting crayons with a hair
dryer. The Unique Curriculum unit for the month of January is all about Physical Science.
The students saw how heat from the hair dryer made the crayons melt. The melted crayon
wax dripped down on the paper and created a unique piece of art! Mrs. Isabel's class did a
great job observing and discussing the physical changes that took place.

BASKETBALLGAME

Our Webb Street Annual Basketball game versus the
Gaston County Sheriff's Department will be held THIS
Friday, January 29 @ 12:30pm. Our students and staff
always look forward to this special event with our friends
from the Sheriff's Department. Friends and family are
invited to attend!

http://www.timtebowfoundation.org/index.php/outreach/
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WORDSFOR THEMONTH JANUARY 29

Parents/Guardians: Practice these words with your students
over the month of February. These are the high frequency
sight words for each grade level in their Unique Curriculum

unit. FEBRUARY 15

Elementary: a, girl, not, he, not, was, play, people, about,
friend, man, one, be

Middle: was, but, did, some, this, no, name, want, change,
better, got, thing, hurt, love, like, hand, stop, became

FEBRUARY 18

High: then, end, she, also, work, because, better, want, girl,
school, tell, use, didn't, change, hard, help, woman, money

FAMILY FUNNIGHTIS
COMING TO WEBB!

Do you want to learn more about the new Unique
Learning Curriculum our school has implemented this
year? Would you like to have a chance to socialize and
meet other parents? Please SAVE THE DATE for a Family
Fun Night on Thursday, February 18 from 5:30-7pm.
Come learn about the exciting new curriculum we have
implemented while enjoying a free meal! Webb Street
will provide a hot dog supper and activities for the
students to do while the parents learn more about the
Unique Learning Curriculum. Dinner will be served from
5:30-6 and the parent information session will be from
6-6:45 in the library. Students will be supervised in the
gym during the parent information session. Please be on
the lookout for more details to come about this exciting
opportunity!

http://www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst
https://www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/



